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Tyco Valves & Controls

Flow Control 43 Kendrick Street
Wrentham, MA 02093

Phone: 508-384-3121

Fax: 508-384-8675

29 April 2010

Via facsimile (301) 816-5151

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Tyco Valves & Controls; Notification of Potential 1OCFR Part 21 Defect

Subject: Failure of a Solenoid Valve supplied with Crosby Dual Function Main Steam Safety
Valves in Service at Iberdrola - Cofrentes Nuclear Power Plant in Spain

Dear Sir or Madam,

Following our letter of April 2, 2010, requesting an extension of time to review the referenced,
notification, Tyco Valves & Controls ("TVC") contacted the U. S. Plants that have the subject valves
installed and confirmed that none of these plants have the Model IMF-2 Solenoids installed. All of the
plants have newer model solenoids installed.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission investigated this same issue following a notification by General
Electric in the early 1980's. It was determined that there was no safety problem. During that timeframe,
TVC started the development of the newer model solenoids that are currently installed.

We are in the process of contacting several foreign plants to determine if they have Model IMF-2
Solenoids installed. These plants are located in Mexico, Taiwan and Spain. We will advise the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission of our findings as soon as we receive responses from these plants

You may contact the undersigned directly with any questions related to this matter.

David G. Thibault
General Manager
Tyco Valves.& Controls LP
Nuclear Products
Office: 508-384-4557
Cell: 508-294-2062


